From: Gabriel Maroney

To: City Clerk
Subject: Closed session comment.
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 2:43:00 PM

Regarding closed session 24-1021 and 24-1022:

City Manager Issac has really impressed me and many other members of our community in his professional role.
Please continue to support him and retain him even if this means offering him a financial raise as he is an invaluable
resource.

The City Clerk (Diana) has been a welcome addition to the city staff and I appreciate how she has offered diverse
translation when needed. Please let her know how much you appreciate her.

Thank you for your consideration,
Gabriel Quinn Maroney

Sent from my iPhone
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